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Tuesday 19 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
PARENT FORUM ON WEDNESDAY 27th SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
As mentioned on our recent Class Dojo post, we would like to invite all parents and carers to come 
into school on Wednesday 27th September to have an opportunity to discuss recent developments 
and share your thoughts and feelings on a range of topics, such as our new arrival and dismissal 
procedures.  
 
On the day, our doors will open at 9.15am with an aim to start at 9.30am.  
 
Parents are welcome to park on site in our designated parent spaces or, if these spaces are taken, 
please park off site.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Smith 
Principal 

 

 


